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Warsaw, 04.09.2019

Reference letter

To whom it may concern,

| hereby confirm that the trainer Katarzyna Ziemba, working for Valkir
Academy Sp. z o.0. performed a “Professional Scrum Foundations” training in
Warsaw on 28-29.06.2019 for a group of 12 people employed A.T. Kearney Sp. z
0.0.

The training was carried out professionally and the trainer demonstrated
substantial knowledge both theoretical and practical. The modules of the classes
were supported by the simulation of work in Scrum and elements of gamification,
which strongly engaged participants and allowed to empirically verify the
theoretical assumptions presented during the training.

The completed workshop enabled the team to understand the mechanics of
work in Scrum and to learn tools and boards supporting it.

Cooperation with the trainer met our expectations, that is why we
recommend Valkir Academy Sp. z 0.0. as a reliable training partner.

Yours faithfully,

Stefan Marcu

President of the Board



